
 TOWN OF HANOVER 
SELECT BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
REGARDING  

THE RENEWAL OF CABLE TELEVISION LICENSE 
OF  

VERIZON NEW ENGLAND INC. 
 

Monday, April 1, 2024 at 6:35 P.M. 
Hanover Town Hall - First Floor Hearing Room 

550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA 02339 
(This Hearing Will Also Be Available for Remote Participation  

Via Zoom Video or Telephone Platform) 
 

The Hanover Select Board, as the Cable Television License Issuing Authority for the Town 
of Hanover will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, April 1st at 6:35 P.M., regarding a 
Renewal Cable License for Verizon New England.  The Hearing will be held in a hybrid 
format with both  in-person attendees at the Hanover Town Hall - First Floor Hearing 
Room, 550 Hanover Street, Hanover, Massachusetts 02339 as well as an option for 
attendance by video or telephone via the Zoom platform.  Details on remotely accessing 
the Zoom platform will be provided on the Select Board's Agenda for the April 1st, 2024 
meeting, which shall be posted at https://www.hanover-ma.gov/select-board prior to the 
hearing. This hearing is being held pursuant to Massachusetts cable license renewal 
regulations (207 C.M.R 3.05), Section 626(h) of the Cable Act (47 USC Sec. 546(h), and 
any applicable cable television renewal license, laws, regulations or requirements, 
regarding the renewal of the cable television license.   
 
Any applications, reports, statements and/or amendments, including a copy of the Renewal 
License as proposed and/or may be agreed upon by the parties, will be available for review, 
download and/or reproduction at a reasonable fee.  A paper copy from the Office of the 
Select Board is available by e-mailing your request to  Julie Burke at julie.burke@hanover-
ma.gov or telephoning (781) 826-5000, ext. 1033.   
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